
Reminders… 
 

•  P.E. Days have 
changed to Monday, 
Wednesday, and 
Friday 

•  Please send in snacks 
for the month of 
April! We have 16 
kids in our class! 

•  Sight Words will be 
assessed this Friday, 
April 21st.  

•  Send in headphones 
for iPads!! (many 
have broken) 

•  Dress up as a pirate 
on Thursday!  

 

A Note From Your Teachers… 
  
 We hope everyone had a great long weekend!!! The 

kids had so much fun on Thursday visiting all of the other 
classrooms and playing so many different games. They also 
LOVED getting to play on the inflatables!  

 This week we will be talking all about BUGS!!! Going 
along with the spring theme, we will be learning about lady 
bugs and caterpillars and all other kinds of bugs! We will 
continue reading CVC words and creating sentences. We 
have been practicing magic (silent) e words! We are also 
continuing our work on addition and subtraction!  

 Thursday is Pirate day! A $1 donation is greatly 
appreciated!  

    Thank You,  
   Mrs. Romans and Ms. Hackett 

Mark Your Calendars: 
 
April 20th- Renaissance 
Pirate Day 
April 20th- Kids on the 
Block 
April 24th- Midterm 
April 25th- Munchkins 
with Mom @ 7:15 a.m. 
April 28th- Progress 
reports go home 

 

April	
  17th-­‐21st,	
  2017	
  

Please feel free to contact us at any time! 
Jromans.bps@catoosa.k12.ga.us 
Khackett.bps@catoosa.k12.ga.us 

*Please copy both teachers on any emails 

At Home Practice: 
Phonics: Please continue working on sight words! You can also practice magic 
(silent) e words! The silent e makes the vowel say its name! (bike, kite, cape, 
pole…) 
Reading: Please read daily with your child! Talk about beginning, middle, and end. 
Also, ask if the story is fiction or nonfiction!  
Math: Practice addition and subtraction up to 10! Use cereal, toys, or other objects 
to help see the addition problem!  


